Check out what's happening in Saskatoon Willowgrove and throughout the Province!



THANK YOU!



Saskatchewan has elected a Saskatchewan Party Majority Government!

Premier Scott Moe, "Thank you, Saskatchewan voters, for voting for another Saskatchewan Party majority government. Together, we will continue to build a strong economy and a bright future".

As I pledged during this campaign, I will continue to work tirelessly for you, your family, and our community.

I am filled with immense gratitude and humility. To each of you who dedicated time,

energy, and heart to our campaign, I cannot thank you enough. Your hard work—knocking on doors, sharing our message, and standing by my side—made this possible. You brought our vision to life, and I am deeply grateful for every moment you invested.

To my constituents, the incredible individuals I met along the way, thank you. It has been an honour to learn from you, to hear your concerns, and to witness your passion for our community firsthand. Each doorstep conversation reminded me of the strength, resilience, and shared commitment that unite us all. Your confidence in me is something I hold close, and I am dedicated to upholding that trust.

There is much work ahead of us and despite the challenges, the experience of this campaign has strengthened our resolve and pushed us to explore new strategies. Our Saskatchewan Party was formed by a group of community minded founding members that believed in a brighter future for our province. Those core ideals and values have remained consistent with me.

This role is not something I take lightly. I am committed to tackling the challenges ahead and making decisions that will strengthen our province for all. It is my privilege to serve, and my responsibility to make our shared future brighter.

Affordability, Education and Healthcare will remain my top priorities.

My heartfelt gratitude to our dedicated colleagues who served with such commitment, passion, and integrity. Though you may not have been re-elected, your efforts and contributions have left a lasting impact on our communities and entire province. Your dedication has paved the way for continued progress, and your voices will always be valued and respected. Congratulations as well to my colleagues who were re-elected across Saskatchewan. I also warmly congratulate our new members — welcome to our Saskatchewan Party team! I look forward to working together as we continue striving toward our shared goals, bringing new ideas and energy to the journey ahead. Thank you all for your dedication and service.

My sincere congratulations to Alana Wakula for running a respectful and principled campaign. Her dedication, integrity, and commitment to the issues have set a high standard. It has been an honour to share this journey with someone who values civility and respect as much as I do. Thank you for a campaign well-run, and best wishes moving forward. Thank you as well to William Hughes and Tawe Morin for putting their names forth for this democratic process.

On behalf of my wife Trish and I, our family, and our campaign team, thank you!

SASKATCHEWAN'S BEST DAYS ARE STILL AHEAD





AUTHORIZED BY THE CHIEF OFFICIAL AGENT FOR THE SASKATCHEWAN PARTY

Together, we will work to keep our Economy Strong and our Future Bright.

Thank you for re-electing a strong Saskatchewan Party majority government.



The Sask. Party has secured at least one seat in Saskatoon with the re-election of Ken Cheveldayoff.

Read the CTV story here:

Saskatchewan election results: Sask. Party wins in Saskatoon Willowgrove | CTV News Photo credit to CTV

THOUGHT OF THE DAY

Every great dream
begins with a dreamer.
Always remember, you
have within you the
strength, the patience, and
the passion to reach for the
stars to change the world.

friend on Facebook | forward to a friend

Copyright © *|2024* *|Ken Cheveldayoff, MLA Saskatoon Willowgrove|*, All rights reserved.



Phone: 306-651-7100

Email: ken.cheveldayoff.mla@sasktel.net